
March/April

          Newsletter 
 

 

Welcome 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to Ms 

Crangle, our new Dining Attendant.  

 

Break the Rules Day 

Our Break the Rules Day will take place on Friday 

18th March. This year all proceeds will be going 

to support the people of Ukraine. Please return 

the reply slip sent home today by Monday 14th 

March. 

 

AQE Meeting 

There will be an information meeting taking place 

on Friday 11th March at 2:10pm for P6 parents 

about the AQE transfer test. This meeting will 

take place in the assembly hall. 

 

After School Clubs 

Our after school clubs for March/April will take 

place on the following dates:   

Art Club – 14th, 21st, 28th March and 4th April. 

Multisport Club – 16th 22nd, 29th March and 5th 

April. 

 

Music Lessons 

Music tuition will 

continue on the 

following days: 

Monday – piano  
Thursday – violin 

Friday – woodwind 

 

Train It, Teach It 

Train It, Teach It will continue on the following 

dates; 15th, 22nd, and 29th March. The pupils 

have really enjoyed these sessions and I would 

like to thank both Dave and Pele for all their 

commitment to the pupils. 

 

Book Club 

The Spring leaflet has been sent home today.  

Orders are now online.  Please place orders using 

this link:  

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/milltown-

primary/digital-book-club  

Books will be delivered to school and then sent 

home with pupils. The option on the leaflet to 

order by telephone will mean a delivery charge 

will be added on to your order if it is less than 

£25. You can buy books until Friday 25th March. 

 

St Patrick’s Day 

School will be closed on Thursday 17th March for 

St Patrick’s Day 

 

Shared Education 

Our Shared Education lessons have begun for 

another year. We are continuing to focus on the 

development of a range of areas of the 

curriculum through Outdoor Learning in each of 

our groups. 

 

Easter Celebrations 

We have Easter celebration events taking place 

in school on 11th and 12th April. There will be 

Easter craft activities, an egg hunt, egg rolling 

and lots of fun and games. These dates will be 

non-uniform days. 

 

Easter Holiday 

School will close on Tuesday 12th April for 

Easter. P1-3 pupils and siblings should be 

collected at 11:50am and P4-7 at 12 noon. School 

will reopen on Monday 25th April.  

 

 

Facebook and Website 

Please continue to visit our Facebook page and 

website at www.milltownprimaryschool.co.uk for 

regular updates and insights into school life.  

 

 

Covid-19 Update 

Continue to be vigilant regarding Covid-19. As a 

reminder all positive cases should be reported to 

school.  

 

If any family needs to contact the school 

during evenings and weekends, use the email 

address hwright575@c2ken.net. Only Covid-19 

concerns will be dealt with out of school 

hours. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Wright 

Principal  
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